
REMINDER: PUBLIC  COMMENT PERIOD FOR THE  
INIT IAL  STUDY/MIT IGATED NEGATIVE  DECLARATION 
( IS /MND)  ENDS THURSDAY,  DECEMBER 4 ,  2014

 

This project is partially funded by a State Proposition 1E grant as well as local partner agencies (City of Arcadia, City of 
Sierra Madre, and the Raymond Basin Management Board).

SANTA ANITA STORMWATER
FLOOD MANAGEMENT AND 
SEISMIC STRENGTHENING PROJECT

Written comments on the IS/MND should be postmarked by Thursday, December 4, 2014. 
Comments can be transmitted as follows:
Mail: County of Los Angeles Department of Public Works
Water Resources Division - Attn: SASFMSS Project
P.O. Box 1460
Alhambra, CA 91802-1460

Electronic Mail: damprojects@dpw.lacounty.gov 

Fax: (626) 979-5436

Emailed and faxed comments should include “SASFMSS Project” in the subject line.

To obtain general information on the project, view public meeting materials and access CEQA 
documents for review please visit the Project website at: 
www.dpw.lacounty.gov/wrd/projects/SantaAnita


